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CommenterWords 

I am a property owner in Colebrook and feel the Northern Pass Project will be detrimental to the north country  

communities. We depend on tourism up north and this project will hurt us. 
If it can be buried on the Canadian side, we should get the same consideration on this side of the border and have  

all of the new 40 mile ROW buried.  
This project has too many unanswered questions on placement, site surveys and impacts on property values.  

There is too much risk for us with all the unswered questions. The owners of this project really seem to think they  

have the descision makers in this state all wrapped up in their pocket.  
Please put the citizens of NH first and reject this ill planned project, or at least mandate the lines be buried all the  

way on state owned roads. 

  

 


